
Westhampton Finance Committee Meeting Minutes   

November 7, 2017 

 

Meeting opened at 7:00 pm  

 

Present:  Tom Cleary (chair), Joe Pipczynski, Mary Cleary, Peter Montague, Steve Gagne, 

   Jackie Brodeur, and Chevy Seney (secretary)  

 

Motion to accept minutes from the September 12th meeting was approved.     Vote 6-0-0 

 

The Beacon was available for review.   The Massachusetts Mutual Association newsletter was, 

also, available for review. 

 

New Business 

 

Review of Articles for Town Meeting scheduled for November 27, 2017. 

 

 Article 1:  “reduction of appropriation for Vocational Education Account in the amount 

of $34,000.00” with the understanding that this amount will go the Free Cash 

 

Motion to accept Article 1 was approved.       Vote 7-0-0 

 

 Article 2:  “appropriation of an additional $5,860.00 to the Veterans Expense Account” 

 

Motion to accept the first version of Article 2 as recommended was accepted.  

Vote 7-0-0 

Transfer 

 

Motion to transfer $1.00 from Reserve Fund to Hampshire Regional Debt was approved. 

           Vote 7-0-0 

 

Planning ahead, there will be discussion regarding shared IT services at the next Finance 

Committee meeting.  Selectboard is invited to attend. 

 

Next Meeting: November 28, 2017 at 7:00 

 

Motion to Adjourn at 7:18 was approved.  Vote 7-0-0 

Respectfully submitted,   

Chevy Seney 


